
First Installment of the Institute’s Contribution to the  

Chief Minister’s Distress Relief Fund  

 

Director handed over a cheque for Rs. 12 Lakhs as the first installment of the 

donation from the staff and students of the Institute to the Chief Minister of Kerala 

on 18th August, 2018 towards the Chief Minister’s Distress Relief Fund. 


